From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 13 September 2017 17:21

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2017/4346/P - North Fairground site

Please register on m3 as objection

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5867

From: Tom Frost [mailt_

Sent: 13 September 2017 11:17

To: Thuaire, Charles <Charles.Thuaire@camden.gov.uk>
Cc: Sweets|

Subject: 2017/4346/P - North Fairground site

Dear Mr. Thuaire

We would like to object to the above application. We agree with the objections raised by the Vale of Health
Society (VOHS). Fundamentally it would be terrible to have what appears to be a very badly designed
holiday style caravan park in Hampstead Heath!

Further I agree with the VOHS that it is a blatant attempt by the applicants to develop this MOL site without
obtaining planning permission.

Best regards

Dr and Mrs Frost
Beechey Cottage
Vale of Health
NW3 1AN
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